
 

PTFA Newsletter Nov 2024 

Dear Parents, Friends and Carers,  

 A massive hello from all of us on the PTFA committee. 

We have some new members, a new chair and come exciting events coming up…… 

Christmas cards:  

Thank you to all the children who created amazing Christmas cards designs. 

These have all been sent off and you will shortly receive your personal code to enable you to order 

cards, mugs and other amazing items online. 

Christmas Crazy Hair Day: 

On Friday, December 6th we invite all children to get creative and come to school with CRAZY HAIR- 

the crazier the better (school uniform will be required as usual on the day).  

We will be collecting donations at the gate in the morning, suggested donation £1 per child. 

Christmas Onesie Party:   

Thank you to the almost 100 parents who responded to the survey sent out!  

On Thursday 12th December, we will hold our first Christmas Onesie party on the school hall. 

Doors open from 5pm with a Christmas movie showing from 5.30pm. 

Entrance is £2.50 per child- numbered tickets will be sold in the playground on Friday 29th Nov and 

Friday 6th December after school. Cash only please. 

A tuck shop will be open on the night and we will publish prices beforehand so you know how much 

money to send with your child. 

This will be a drop and go event: children will need to be dropped, signed in and collected 

afterwards.  

 

We will also be providing Christmas selection boxes and crackers for Christmas lunch.  

Please do let us know if you would like to help at any event, and like our Facebook page Sacred 

Heart PTFA Paignton       

Best wishes, 

Amy, Denise, Vicky, Katy, Emily  


